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“Judgment is without mercy to the one 

who has shown no mercy.  But Mercy 

Triumphs over Judgment.”  

James 2:13 

  

Mercy Manor is a spiritual, alcohol and drug-free living environment, for women recovering from alcoholism or drug 

addiction that provides, peer support, assistance with obtaining alcohol and drug addiction services and recovery assistance. 
  

  

 

 

 

 

  

 
 
January 2, 2023 

 

Dear Friend,   

 

Mercy Manor is a ministry for women with histories of homelessness, abuse, mental 

health, incarceration, and alcohol and drug addiction.  

 

Recovery peer support, assistance with obtaining alcohol and drug addiction services and 

recovery assistance is provided at Mercy Manor. The safe, spiritual environment of 

Mercy Manor encourages residents to participate in therapy, achieve self-sufficiency and 

personal growth while they re-establish themselves into the local community. Since the 

program’s inception in 1992, more than 300 women have been served, 67% of these 

women have established safe housing, remained clean and sober, and are employed or 

enrolled in a post-secondary institution or accredited training program. Mercy Manor is a 

local charitable, non-profit, 501 (c) (3) organization. 

 

Our 31st Annual Founders Day Luncheon and Fundraiser will take place on Saturday 

March 18, 2023, at the Presidential Banquet Center, 4572 Presidential Way, Kettering, 

Ohio, at 12:00 pm.  Our theme this year is “2023: The Year of Revival and Renewal - 

Living a Brighter Future".  We will be honoring Mercy Manor Board Chairman Saundra K. 

Collie with the Sis. Jean Foppe Visionary Award, Jenell Ross, President and CEO of Bob 

Ross Auto Group, with the Special Community Service Award and Marlon Shackleford, 

Community Activist, with the Special Leadership/Community Service Award.   

Our guest speaker will be Helen Jones-Kelley, Exc. Director, Montgomery County 

ADAMHS Board and the Master of Ceremonies will Brandon McClain, Montgomery 

County Recorder. 

 

Luncheon donation is $65 per person and $520 for a table of eight (8). Souvenir Journal 

ads are as follows: back cover $250, inside front, or inside back cover $200, full page 

$100, half page $60, quarter page $35.  Our ad contract, sponsorship and reservation 

forms are enclosed.  

Sponsorship levels range from $400 to $1,500 plus. In recognition of your sponsorship, 

Mercy Manor will offer the benefits listed on the enclosed sponsorship form.  
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Please consider supporting our annual Founder’s Day Luncheon and Fundraiser by considering purchasing a 

table, a seat, an ad or becoming one of our sponsors to help ensure that this worthwhile ministry for women 

endures.  

Thanking you in advance for considering this unique opportunity to support Mercy Manor. 

 

For additional information, you may contact Ms. Barbara Hudson-Banner at (937) 554-2239 or Mrs. Sherri J. 

Walton (937) 546-4984 or Mercy Manor at (937) 268-0282. 

 

 

Rebecca Brown                                         Jamesetta Lewis 
Mrs. Rebecca Brown, Co-Chair           Mrs. Jamesetta Lewis, Co-Chair 

31st Annual Founder’s Day Luncheon and Fundraiser        31st Annual Founder’s Day Luncheon and Fundraiser 

   

 

Barbara Hudson-Banner 
Barbara Hudson-Banner   

Chief Executive Officer 

 

Enclosures:  Sponsorship Packet 

 

 

 

 


